
 

 

Resolution/Ordinance Cover Memo 

 

Meeting Date: July 21, 2025 

Subject/Title: School Resource Officer (SRO) Contract 

Submitted By: Kerry Cronin-Jones 

Recommendation: Approve 

Previous Council Action: Last approved August 22, 2023 

Background: The Police Department has been providing SROs at the two high and middle schools for many 

years. The relationships SROs build with students has a meaningful impact within the schools, but also spills 

out into our community. The SRO’s knowledge of individual students as well as the staff and building layout 

provides staff and students an enhanced level of security.  

Budget/Fiscal Impact: This agreement brings revenue into the City.  

Options: If not approved, SROs will be removed from the schools. This will have a significant impact on the 

provision of services DPD is able to provide within our schools.  

Necessary Action: Please approve. 

Attachments: Updated 3-year SRO contract; SRO Job Description 


